Awareness Program on BSE Commodity Derivatives as an Asset Class 
 Tuesday, October 11, 2022, from 4:00 p.m. to 5:30 p.m.
 
Dear Sir/ Madam,

IMC Chamber of Commerce and Industry in association with BSE is organizing an Awareness Program. The Program details are as follows:
Topic                : BSE Commodity Derivatives as an Asset Class 
Day and Date : Tuesday, October 11, 2022
Time                : 4:00 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
Mode              : Online/ Virtual (Zoom)
 
The commodity market has evolved significantly from the days of barter system to present day of transferring of title of goods through electronic exchanges in the form of forward, futures and options. Today, futures and options contracts can be traded on exchanges around the world on a huge array of metals, energy products and agricultural products. These standardized contracts enable producers of commodities to offload their price risk to end users and other financial market participants.

Commodities have evolved as an asset class with the development of commodity futures indices and subsequently, investment options that benchmark against these indices. Adding broad commodity can help diversify a portfolio of stocks and bonds, potentially lowering the risk of an overall portfolio and boosting returns. 

Therefore, the focus of the program is to educate physical market participants, investors and others about the dynamics of the Commodity market so that buying / selling / trading decisions are well informed, scientific and cost-effective.

The key speakers for the session are: 
· Mr. G Chandrashekhar, Economic Advisor IMC and Director IMC ERTF
· Ms. Shraddha Khandelwal, Deputy Manager, Business Development and Marketing, BSE Ltd
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Kindly note there is NO PARTICIPATION FEE. However, registration is mandatory. To register for the seminar, use the link: https://www.imcnet.org/events-1709 You may also share the Seminar info among your friends and associates. You can connect with us for further queries at anita.naik@imcnet.org	

We do hope you will be able to seize this opportunity and participate on October 11, 2022

We look forward to your valued participation.

Ajit Mangrulkar
Director General	



